
Workshop & Free Water Testing 
for Private Well Users in 4 towns! 

The Seacoast Private Well Initiative  
invites residential private well users in Greenland, 
Portsmouth, Newington and Rye to participate:

 

Seacoast Private Well Workshop 
Wed, November 15, 2023 @ 6:00PM

Greenland Central School
70 Post Rd, Greenland, NH

Many well water contaminants have no taste, smell or color—the 
only way to find them is by testing your water.  

At the Private Well Workshop we’ll:

 Teach you about common well contaminants, health effects, testing and water treatment;
 Send you home with a test kit and tell you when & where to return with filled bottles;
 Test your water for a long list including: coliform bacteria, radon, arsenic, lead & PFAS; 

 Workshop & water testing are free and open to private well users in 
Greenland, Portsmouth, Newington and Rye 

Registration is simple! Just send an e-mail saying you plan 
to attend to Amy Hudnor, NHDES Private Well Coordinator at 
welltest@des.nh.gov  

Please register & we’ll see you at Greenland Central School on 
Wed, November 15 at 6pm! 

Questions? Contact NHDES Private Well Coordinator:
Amy Hudnor at (603) 271-5986 or welltest@des.nh.gov
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